
Admissions Consultation:  

The Little Way Catholic Educational Trust (LWCET) is consulting on its admissions 

arrangements for the academic year 2026/7. 

LWCET schools include:  

 Rosary Catholic Primary School  

 The Catholic School of Saint Gregory the Great  

 St Catharine’s Catholic Primary School, Chipping Campden 

 St Joseph’s Catholic Primary School, Nympsfield  

 St Peter’s Catholic Primary School  

 St Thomas More Catholic Primary School  

Changes to the proposed admission’s policy for 2026/7 include: 

1. the introduction of additional over subscription criteria relating to:  

 Children with a parent who has been a member of the school’s staff  

 Children of other Christian denominations  

 Children of other faiths 

 Children from Eastern Christian Churches.  

 

2. The introduction of a revised Supplementary Information Form (to help 

process applications from those applying under the religious and/or staff 

categories). 

 

3. A new In-Year application form (reflecting the above new criteria, for those 

applying for admission ‘In-year’ i.e. during the school year and not at the start 

of the Reception Year) 

A copy of the proposed admissions arrangements can be found below on the 

LWCET website:  

https://lwcet.co.uk/key-information/admissions/  

Consultation feedback should be emailed to admissions@lwcet.co.uk Please use the 

heading ‘Consultation response’ when responding. If your comments relate to a 

specific school, please identify the name of the school in your response. 

Consultation will open on Wednesday 23 October and close at noon Monday 27th 

January 2025. 
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